
MTSO 

Re: Item EX9.14 Advancing Waterfront East Light Rail Transit 

Dear Mayor Chow, Deputy Mayor Malik, and members of the Executive Committee, 

More Transit Southern Ontario is a volunteer based organisation focusing on advocating for 
making transit more accessible, frequent, fast, reliable, safe, and integrated. 

We support the advancement of the Waterfront East LRT project to 60% design and 
the continued implementation of the WELRT project. 

Provision of convenient, time-saving rapid transit service to the future Villiers Island precinct 
will be essential to not only allow residents of the portlands to connect with the subway and 
GO train and bus services at Union station, but also to connect the public parks currently 
under construction as part of the Portlands Flood Prevention Project. We look forward to 
seeing this project proceeding forward and eventually built for a connected, vibrant eastern 
waterfront in Toronto. 

Best regards, 

Max Cheung, 
More Transit Southern Ontario 


